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4th Feb: KS4 MUN Conference 

5th Feb: I-STEM Olympiad first qualification exam

7th Feb: Netball Match NLGS vs Mill Hill 

10th Feb: International Day of Women and Girls in Science

10th Feb: Last day of school 

20th Feb: School Opens

21st Feb: Year 3, 4, 5 Trip to RIBA 

22nd Feb: Year 6 trip to RIBA

1 Mar: Yr 6 Mayan Workshop

2nd Mar: World Book Day

2nd Mar: Prep Cross Country

8th Mar: International Women’s Day 

8th Mar: Prep trip to the Roald Dahl Museum

10th Mar: Yr 7 Trip to Science Musuem

14th Mar: Pi Day

15th Mar: Prep Choir Trip to Voice in a Million 

17th Mar: Comic Relief Talent Show

17th Mar: British Science Week

23 Mar: Yr 9 Trip to Kew Gardens 

We were so lucky to be visited by the author Puneet
Bhandal at NLPS this week. She delivered a fascinating
workshop on how to become a writer and the process
of having a book published. Students were very
engaged and asked many questions about her writing
journey! It was a truly inspiring morning. 

Author Puneet Bhandal visits NLPS

NLGS Basektball Players 
This term, basketball fixtures continue. The boys lost
the game against London Academy but performed
very well. They've learned so much, all while having
fun competing against different levels of talent. We
wish them luck in their upcoming games.  

Lunchtime
Concert 
Year 11 music
students
performed their
solo pieces as part
of their GCSE
music coursework
during lunchtime
for their teachers
and peers. Lovely
to see talented
future musicians.

It was an honour to welcome back to NLGS  Hephzibah
Rudofsky, daughter of Holocaust survivor Lady Zahava Kohn
MBE, who gave an inspiring talk to our students at our
assembly to mark Holocaust Memorial Day. She shared her
mother's fascinating story and showed the incredible
artefacts that her mother and grandmother kept from their
time at the Bergen-Belsen camp.

This year's speech was even more meaningful because
Zahava sadly passed away last summer.

Holocaust Memorial Day



This term in Swimming
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I would like to organise
more activities for the
younger years such as

catch or football at
break and lunchtimes.

 

I will listen to your ideas
and be the bridge

between teachers. 

Why don't we use leftover food
from school meals to turn it into

compost? Surely, if we can't
have it then plants can, or we

could give it to animals by
separating the meat and

vegetables. Trust me, I tried it
with my dog and he loved it. 

If I am voted prefect, I
will weave kindness into

every school day. 

I would work hard to
be your voice
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Congratulations to Ipek and Jocasta, our new prefects 

NLPS Prefect Speeches Highlights

Jocasta

Marti

Ipek

Emara

Akshara

Our prep students have enjoyed swimming lessons at Poolside Manor. They have been
developing their swimming techniques while becoming more resilient and confident in
the water!

On Thursday 12th January, Years 8
had the opportunity to witness Disney's
NEWSIES, an award-winning Broadway
musical with music by Alan Menken,
lyrics by Jack Feldman and a book by
Harvey Fierstein. 

Based on the 1992 Historical Musical
Comedy Drama inspired by the real-life
New York City Newsboys' strike of
1899, the tale follows the story of a
ragged band of teenage newspaper
sellers who dream of a better life far
from the hardship of the streets.
Travelling across the city of New York,
they band together and rise against
the exploitation of wealthy publishing
tycoons and fight for justice and higher
pay.

Year 8 
 Theatre
Trip

Year 11 Art set visited the Tate Modern to look at Art
and Artists whose work might help them as they begin
their GCSE exam project.

Our Students were excited by the range of work on
display and also the photographic opportunities that the
space and location provided.

It was a pleasure to accompany such a talented group
and we're looking forward to seeing the Art work that
they develop as a result of their endeavour.

In swimming this term...

Year 11 Art Trip



CULTURE
DAY Celebrating Diversity

As part of our focus on inclusivity and celebrating differences,
NLGS held a culture day to celebrate the Chinese New Year.
Pupils researched their own culture and presented to their
peers during form time and were able to wear cultural attire.

There was a parade of cultural dresses and the best-dressed
students received rewards. We are privileged to explore and
celebrate the vast number of cultures we have in our school.
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